
Approval Letter for Nutritionist 

Collaboration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Nutritionist's Name] 

[Nutritionist's Address] 

Dear [Nutritionist's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for collaboration on our health improvement 

projects has been approved. After careful consideration, we believe that your expertise in 

nutrition will greatly enhance our efforts in promoting healthier lifestyles within our community. 

This collaboration will involve the following key areas: 

• Nutrition workshops and seminars 

• Personalized diet plans for participants 

• Community outreach programs 

We anticipate that your contributions will be invaluable, and we look forward to your input and 

guidance. Please reach out to us to discuss the next steps and any resources you may need from 

our side. 

Thank you for your commitment to health improvement, and we are excited to work together 

towards our shared goals. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


